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JUNE MEETING NOTES 
President Charlie WB6NVB opened the meeting with introductions all around.  The group 
reviewed the club’s efforts at the Avenue of the Vines half marathon event on May 19, and also 
the Museum Ships weekend on June 1 & 2.  The club and friends operated off the USS Lucid 
and made 1056 contacts on 40 and 20 meters.  Charlie and Peter KD6CPA discussed Peter’s 
handling of an emergency in Death Valley while operating from the Lucid. (See below.) 
An update to the by-laws is currently in the hands of the Board.  John NZ6Q advised all present 
that he is in need of 2 more operators to support the San Joaquin Bike Fest on Saturday, June 
15.  Dave N6LHL discussed the annual “weed wacking” event also scheduled for Saturday, 
June 15.  Interest was shown in using “new” repeaters for the weekly club net.  Shirl AA6K 
stated that the club’s liability policy holder is raising the rate, but we should check with the ARRL 
because they are cutting their rate.  Treasurer Peter KD6CPA reviewed the upcoming bills owed 
by the club, such as the cost of the lawn trimmers and a port-a-potty for Field Day. Charlie 
opened discussions on Field Day June 22 & 23.  He is interested in trying band pass filters 
which would allow us to have 2 operators on different bands on the same tribander. He 
suggested people show up at 9am on Saturday with chairs, gloves, spare coax, water and their 
own snacks.  It is reported that our member, Tobin Clark, is recuperating from a heart attack, 
and the club will send her a get well card.  Charlie adjourned the meeting at 8:45pm.    
 
 

NET CONTROL OPERATORS 
A list of net control operators for the next months from those that indicated an interest in doing 
this function is: 
 July 1  Bob KJ6SVX 
 July 8            Charlie WB6NVB 
 July 15          Eric W6INP 
 July 22 Paul N6KZW 
 July 29          Dave N6LHL 
If you have an interest in improving your traffic handling skills and moderating the Monday night 
net, please contact me at n6lhl@softcom.net.   The script to follow is right on the website, and 
all you need is a pencil and paper to write down names and calls of the members who 
participate.  The more people who participate, the easier it is on every one.     

 
 
 
 

                                   




